
 

 

The Venezuelan people and the government of the Bolivarian Republic of 

Venezuela convey their most heartfelt expressions of solidarity because of the 6.9 

magnitude earthquake on the Richter scale that struck the coast of the Island of 

Java – Indonesia on December 15th, 2017, which left three deaths, seven injured 

and countless material damages, bringing deep grief and unrest to the Indonesian 

population. 

The Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela extends its sincerest condolences to the 

government of the Republic of Indonesia, its people and the families of the victims 

on these sensitive times and reaffirms its full solidarity with our brotherly 

Indonesian people. 

Caracas, December 18th, 2017 


